
 

 

 

                                                                

A member of the Pan African Federation of Accountants (PAFA), International Federation of Accountants (IFAC) and Chartered Accountants Worldwide (CAW). 
 

 

 

                                                   

 

ZICA INDUSTRIAL BREAK NOTICE TO MEMBERS & THE 

GENERAL PUBLIC 

 

The Zambia Institute of Chartered Accountants (ZICA) wishes to notify its members and the general 

public that ZICA offices will be closed for the Annual Industrial Break from Tuesday, 22nd December 

2020 until Monday, 4th January 2021. Should you require any assistance from the Institute before the 

break, please do not hesitate to contact the Institute on the details below; 

Zambia Institute of Chartered Accountants  

Plot Number 2374/a Thabo Mbeki Road 

P.O. Box 32005, Lusaka  

Phone: +260 211 374550/9 

Email: education@zica.co.zm 

membership@zica.co.zm 

 www.zica.co.zm                                

ZICA Northern Region Office 

Zambia Institute of Chartered Accountants, 

2nd Floor Mukuba Pension House, Room 

333 President Avenue, P.O Box 23593, 

Kitwe, Tel: +260 212 222002 

Email: kitwe@zica.co.zm

                                                        

The ZICA Management and Staff wish to thank all the esteemed members and stakeholders for their 

continued support during the year 2020, and wish them a Happy Festive Season and a Prosperous New 

Year! 

Best Wishes!! 

ZICA 
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